Oceana County Democratic Party – County Report

March 12, 2023 

The Oceana County Dems are focusing on strategies for increasing our county membership and taking steps to be ready for the 2024 Elections.  

· In late January,  the Oceana Dems held a day-long strategic planning meeting to begin planning for 2023 and into 2024.  The group created a Mission Statement that will guide our activities over the next two years.  A list of potential goals were generated and committees were formed based on the goals.  

Mission Statement:   The Oceana Democratic Party promotes flourishing communities through economic, social and cultural rights for all.  
· Efforts are being made to increase postings on both the Oceana County Dems Facebook page and Website.  We are exploring options for use of other platforms to reach a wider audience (in particular – younger voters).

·  Oceana Dems will be applying for a Rural Power Lab Grant that will provide additional funding and a monthly focus for projects.  

· The monthly Oceana Democratic Party Membership meeting will continue to be on  ZOOM through April.  A decision will be made about returning to In-Person meeting for the spring and summer and the options for including a ZOOM options for those members who are unable to attend in person.  

